
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Growing Success, Rooted in Faith’. 
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  A chance to shine!   

As a Church of England school, we are inspected by the 

diocese using the national SIAMs (Statutory Inspection of 
Anglican and Methodist schools) framework. The focus of the 

inspection is on the impact of our school's Christian vision on 
pupils and adults.  The inspection looks at various aspects of 
our school life, including our collective worship and RE.  

 
We have been informed our inspection will take place on 

Wednesday 2nd October. Following the success of our Ofsted 
inspection in the summer, we are looking forward to the 
opportunity to show off our school and all we do here. 

 

On Monday, Carrie from Sussex  

Green Living visited our school and 
shared some of the ways we can help 
our environment just by being careful 

what clothes we buy! The eco warriors 
also met with her and discussed ways 

we can work together as a community 

to make a change. 

 13th October – St 

Wilfrid’s day – 

10.30 service 

 28th October – Half 

term 

 6th November – 

Individual photos 

 12th and 14th 

November – Parent 

Consultations 

 15th November – 

INSET day 

Check out the website 

calendar for other dates. 

Dates 

Following feedback from the 
children, we have made 

some changes to the 
organisation of worship at 

our school. This year we 
will be having class 
worships throughout the 

year for every class which 
we will invite parents and 

carers and families to. Look 
out for an invitation to your 

child’s class worship. 

Class 

Worship  

Sussex Green Living 

more Parking! 

Our Value for this half term 

CARE 

At St Wilfrid’s, we care for those 

around us and God’s precious 

world. We show forgiveness and are 

kind to each other.                     

‘Be kind to one another, tender-

hearted, forgiving each other, just as 

God in Christ also has forgiven you.’ 
Ephesians 4:32 

 

HARVEST! Thank you for all 

the donations for Harvest this 
year. The children came 
together as a school and 

heard from Father Chris 
about the importance of our 

food, being thankful of what 
we have and mindful of what 

we do with it! 


